

Managua, Nicaragua January 28, 2015

The Honorable John Loeb Jr.
Chairman
George Washington Institute for Religious Freedom
50 Broad Street, Suite 1137
New York, New York 10004

Dear Mr. Ambassador:

Ambassador Powers passed me your letter dated December, 2014 concerning the 225th anniversary of George Washington's letter to the Hebrew Congregation in Newport, Rhode Island.

We appreciate your suggestions and program ideas for promoting religious freedom. We will look at how we might use the Spanish translation of Washington's letter on our social media platforms to commemorate his birthday and promote awareness of this important issue.

Thank you very much for contacting us, and for your continued efforts to promote religions freedom.

Sincerely,

Audrey Huon-Dumentat Public Affairs Officer